Debra Thomeson

From: dancat@ak.net

Sent: Woednesday, April 12, 2023 10:39 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Petersburg Borough July 4th, 2016 vehicle crash.

Good Morning Assembly Members,

Please investigate the Borough's involvement and handling of the crash which resulted in the
deaths of Borough employees Molly Parks and Marie Giesbrecht and injury of Catherine Cardenas.

How is it that anyone (Chris Allen) with a history of on-going seizures and having a seizure just 2
months prior at his place of employment with the Borough's Park and Recreation department is
allowed to drive any vehicle, including a local government vehicle.

As the parents of Catherine Cardenas, we support the recent letter by R.D. and Madonna Parks
to the Petershurg Borough assembly asking for a third party investigation into the actions and in-
actions that led to this vehicle crash on July 4th, 20186.

Questions of how this was allowed to happen and what has been implemented to prevent future
tragedies involving the safety of Borough employees would be answered by an investigation.

Thank you for your time.

Judy Janke and Abel Cardenas



